
Konrad A. Reuland Memorial Foundation 
 

 
Date: March 6, 2023 

 
 

Dear Tennis Participant, 
 
 
Thank you for participating in our 2023 Tennis and Pickleball 
Tournament on March 4 & 5, 2023. We hope that you had a great 
experience.  
Proceeds go to Big Brothers Big Sisters, One Legacy Organ 
Donation and The Lisa Foundation.  
 
Your donation of $50 per person, $100 per team, is tax 
deductible. Please see our Tax Identification number as a 501 
(c)(3) charity below. 
 
We hope to see you next year! 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Mary Reuland 
Vice President 
Tax ID #: 84-2338649 


